
“As a visually impaired student, 
there are many obstacles to 
overcome, but the rewards 
outweigh the challenges. Going to 
college has given me a new sense 
of purpose. Without Foundation 
Scholarship support, my goal to 
go to college would have been 
prevented.”

After losing her vision in one eye due 
to an inoperable brain tumor, Regina 
decided to enroll at Mercer to learn new 
skills. Although returning to school as a 
non-traditional, visually impaired student 
presented unforeseen challenges, Regina is 
optimistic about her future. 

Regina is a member of the Phi Theta 
Kappa Honor Society and her passion for 
creating handmade pattern designs and 
dimensional art inspires her to continue at 
a four-year college in pursuit of a freelance 
career in surface pattern design and 
printmaking.
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